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Happy New Year & 2017 Memberships are now due 
 

 

It’s time to renew: All members are reminded that LRC's membership year for 2017 starts 
January 1

st
 through December 31

st
. If you are only renewing your LRC membership and there 

are no changes to your home address, telephone number, Email address, etc., then just mail-in 
your annual dues (still $35.00, cash or check accepted) to the LRC. If there are changes to your 
personal information, be sure to attach them in a note along with your dues. If you have already 
renewed your LRC membership for 2017, “We thank you!" 
 
If you should know of anyone who would like to join the LRC, have them either go to the LRC’s 

website, print-out an LRC membership application form, fill-out the required information OR 
have them request an application from the address below and mail-in the completed application 
form along with their $35.00 dues.  
 
Mail all membership applications (renewals & new) with dues to: 
 

Leyden Rifle Club 
24 Old Frizzell Hill Branch 

Leyden, MA   01337 
 
Reminder: BE SURE TO ALWAYS HAVE YOUR CURRENT LRC MEMBERSHIP CARD WITH 
YOU AT THE RANGES; YOU WILL BE ASKED TO DISPLAY IT TO A CLUB OFFICER (IF 

REQUESTED). 
 

2017 LRC Officers: At the Annual Meeting on October 23, 2016, the LRC Officers for 2017 were elected; 
they are listed at the above right. 
 

LRC Membership's Policy was established and defined at the Spring 2016 meeting. There was always 
some vagueness regarding different types of Club memberships that were offered by the LRC; it became 
necessary to establish and define the various membership types offered by the LRC. Please go to the  
Membership webpage to read the LRC’s Membership Policy (in .PDF file format). Or, request a copy of the 
Membership Policy from the LRC’s address above. 
 

The 2017 high power rifle matches are not only for competitive shooters but are also for any LRC members 
to come on Sunday AM’s for a “fun shoot”. All you’ll need is your favorite rifle + 55 rounds. Not sure what are 
high power rifle matches? Don’t worry; individual instruction is always available at the matches for the novice 
shooters. (Maybe we’ll see you at the 2017 rifle matches?)  
 

LRC's 2016 "High Power 4-Rifle Matches" winners: 1
st
 - Ralph L., 2

nd
 - Jim V., 3

rd
 - Eric G., 4

th
 - Robert T. 

and 5
th
 - Paul W. Ralph's prize for 1

st
 place is a free LRC membership in 2017 for his excellent rifle 

marksmanship. The other rifle shooters all received a diploma from the Club for their marksmanship skills. 

 
All the best to you in 2017 and regards from, 
 

 -The LRC Officers and Directors              

           January 2017 

2017 Officers: 
 
President 

Eric Goodchild 
 
Vice President 

Joe Sipitkowski 
 
Treasurer 

Elwin Barton 
 
Recording  

Secretary 

Mary Lou Barton 
 

 
Range  

Officer(s) 

David Miller 
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Joe Sipitkowski 
 


